
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear OLOL Parents, 
 
As we approach the final week of the school year, we would like to share a few announcements. 
Although this is not the end we had hoped for, we do want to make their final week meaningful 
for our students as they drive through our campus next week.  Should you have any questions, 
please contact me. 
 

Thursday, June 4th, 2020 
 

6th and 7th grades DRIVE THROUGH TO PICK UP AND RETURN 
 

1. Everyone is asked to remain in their cars due to social distance guidelines. 
 

2. On ​Thursday, June 4th​, beginning at 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m., the 6th and 
7th grades will drive through the middle school dismissal line to pick up personal 
belongings and return any items that belong to OLOL Parish School, such as: 

● School issued ​iPad​, with the charging cable and the charging block. 
These items need to be in working condition. ​Please ​click here ​to access 
further details and instructions from Mrs. G. Tovar.  

● Any ​textbooks, library books, items that belong to OLOL​ should be 
returned to the staff members in the pick up line.  

 
3. Beginning at 10:00 a.m., we would like all 6th and 7th grade Jaguars, whose last 

names begin with A - I, to arrive at the OLOL SW entrance on 142 Avenue. and 
drive through the middle school dismissal line.  Exit the campus through the 
same gate on 142 Ave. 

 
4. Beginning at 10:30 a.m., we would like all 6th and 7th grade Jaguars whose last 

names begin with J - Z to drive through. 
 

5. During this drive through, students may be given ​items that were left at school 
before we closed.  ​Students are asked to be dressed in Jaguar Gear (class 
shirts, PE shorts etc.). 

 
6.  We encourage you to decorate your cars and also be dressed in Jaguar Gear. 

 
7. We expect the final car to enter our campus on the SW entrance on 142nd 

Avenue by 11:00 a.m. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MnvqDR1-oBbycozYC68YUmQ60-ffNiFj/view?usp=sharing


 
 
 
 
 

Thursday, June 4th, 2020 
 

3rd and 4th grades DRIVE THROUGH TO PICK UP AND RETURN 
 

1. Everyone is asked to remain in their cars due to social distance guidelines. 
 

2. On ​Thursday, June 4th​, beginning at 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m., the 3rd and 
4th grades will drive through the elementary school dismissal line to pick up 
personal belongings and return any items that belong to OLOL Parish School, 
such as: 

● School issued ​iPad​, with the charging cable and the charging block. 
These items need to be in working condition.  

● Any ​textbooks, library books, items that belong to OLOL​ should be 
returned to the staff members in the pick up line.  

 
3. Beginning at 10:00 a.m., we would like all 3rd and 4th grade Jaguars, whose last 

names begin with A - I, to arrive at the OLOL NW entrance on 142 Avenue in 
front of the parish hall. and drive through the ​elementary dismissal line​ parallel to 
112 St.  Exit the campus through the far gate by PreK on 112 St. 

 
4. Beginning at 10:30 a.m., we would like all 3rd and 4th grade Jaguars whose last 

names begin with J - Z to drive through. 
 

5. During this drive through, students may be given ​items that were left at school 
before we closed. ​Students are asked to be dressed in Jaguar Gear (class 
shirts, PE shorts etc.). 

 
6. We encourage you to decorate your cars and also be dressed in Jaguar Gear. 

 
7. We expect the final car to enter our campus on the NW entrance on 142nd 

Avenue by 11:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Friday, June 5th, 2020 
 

PreK, Kinder, 1st  and 2nd grades DRIVE THROUGH TO PICK UP AND RETURN 
 

1. Everyone is asked to remain in their cars due to social distance guidelines. 
 

2. On ​Friday, June 5th​, beginning at 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m., PreK, Kinder, 1st  and 
2nd grades will drive through the ​elementary school dismissal line​ to pick up personal 
belongings and return any items that belong to OLOL Parish School, such as: 

● School issued ​iPad​, with the charging cable and the charging block.  These items 
need to be in working condition.  

● Any ​textbooks, library books, items that belong to OLOL​ should be returned 
to the staff members in the pick up line.  

 
3. Beginning at 10:00 a.m., we would like all PreK, Kinder, 1st  and 2nd grade Jaguars, 

whose last names begin with A - I, to arrive at the OLOL NW entrance on 142 Avenue in 
front of the parish hall. and drive through the elementary dismissal line parallel to 112 St. 
Exit the campus through the far gate by PreK on 112 St. 
 

4. Beginning at 10:30 a.m., we would like all PreK, Kinder, 1st  and 2nd grade Jaguars 
whose last names begin with J - Z to drive through. 

 
5. During this drive through, students may be given ​items that were left at school before 

we closed. ​Students are asked to be dressed in Jaguar Gear (class shirts, PE shorts 
etc.). 
 

6. We encourage you to decorate your cars and also be dressed in Jaguar Gear. 
 

7. We expect the final car to enter our campus on the NW entrance on 142nd Avenue by 
11:00 a.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Friday, June 5th, 2020 

 
5th grade DRIVE THROUGH TO PICK UP AND RETURN 

 
1.  ​Everyone is asked to remain in their cars due to social distance guidelines. 

 
2. On ​Friday, June 5th​, beginning at 12:00 p.m., 5th grade will drive through the middle 

school dismissal line to pick up personal belongings and return any items that belong to 
OLOL Parish School, such as: 

● School issued ​iPad​, with the charging cable and the charging block.  These items 
need to be in working condition.  

● Any ​textbooks, library books, items that belong to OLOL​ should be returned 
to the staff members in the pick up line.  

 
3. Beginning at 12:00 p.m., we would like all 5th grade Jaguars, whose last names begin 

with A - I, to arrive at the OLOL SW entrance on 142 Avenue. and drive through the 
middle school dismissal line.  Exit the campus through the same gate on 142 Ave. 
 

4. Beginning at 12:30 p.m., we would like all 5th grade Jaguars whose last names begin 
with J - Z to drive through. 

 
5. During this drive through, students may be given ​items that were left at school before 

we closed. ​Students are asked to be dressed in Jaguar Gear (class shirts, PE shorts 
etc.). 
 

6.  We encourage you to decorate your cars and also be dressed in Jaguar Gear. 
 

7.  We expect the final car to enter our campus on the NW entrance on 142nd Avenue by 
12:45 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


